
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 

  
  

 
  
  

   
   

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

February 14, 2021 
Statement from Acting OMB Director Robert Fairweather 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Establishment of the White House Office of Faith-Based and Neighborhood 

Partnerships” 

This executive order establishes a White House Office of Faith-Based and Neighborhood 
Partnerships that will have lead responsibility in the executive branch to establish 
policies, priorities, and objectives for the Federal Government's comprehensive effort to 
enlist, equip, enable, empower, and expand the work of community-serving 
organizations, both faith-based and secular. Implementing this executive order would 
have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this 
executive order include better serving people in need through partnerships with civil 
society, while preserving our fundamental constitutional commitments. Implementing 
this executive order would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations 
and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period 
beginning in fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive 
order include all executive departments and agencies. 
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